 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS
 
The North Bolivar Consolidated School District will accept proposals until 9:00 a.m. Thursday, March 25, 2021, for Wireless Access (Access Points/Switches and UPS’s) Services for the North Bolivar Consolidated School District. Copies of the RFP specifications can be acquired from the Central Office Technology Department, 204 North Edwards Ave, Mound Bayou, MS 38762 or on the district website at www.nbcsd.k12.ms.us.

Vendor must attend a mandatory on-site visit to see the facilities into which the vendor’s equipment will be installed.  This visit will be scheduled with Billy J Hall via email at bjhalltech@nbcsd.k12.ms.us no later than Friday, March 5, 2021 to set up an appointment to complete the site visit.  Site visit will be on March 8-9, 2021. 

 Bids will be opened at 10:00 a.m., Thursday, March 25, 2021 in the conference room of the North Bolivar Consolidated School District Central Office at 204 North Edwards Ave., Mound Bayou, MS 38762.  Bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly marked as follows: 
 “E-rate: 2021-2022 Wireless Access Point &Switches”.    
Envelopes not so marked may remain sealed.  
 
The Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids and to waive any informalities.  
 

Mr. Maurice Smith, Superintendent
North Bolivar Consolidated School District
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